
I live in Aurora right under the flight path. The real problem is the landings at an
hour when people are trying to sleep ( 12am - 6am). 

Why does the airport have to be open during that time period? 

I can understand if its an emergency flight, but I fail to understand why a 
non-emergency plane has to land at  1:30am, followed by another at 2am, and another 
at 3am, especially in August. 

I have written before to City Council people , with no result, and no answers to 
that question. Instead of focusing on just the landing patterns, why not focus on 
the airport's hours of operations? 

Thank You 

Richard Narveson
2843 South Macon Cr 
Aurora, CO 80014


